
Gardens Report – Feb 25 

 
 
 
The Ocean Drive site situation is unchanged.  I shall contact again in early April, following my return 
from vacation, as I do not wish to illicit a response whilst I am away. 
 
Tree/shrub cutting at Clover/Barbary Lane site took place on Monday 3rd February at a cost of £450-. 
I am pleased with the result and will start to think about ideas for planting-up the middle section. 
 
I worked alongside David our gardener on Friday 17th January, when several stored, large bags of 
cuttings were removed from Langbury Lane.  We also spent several hours pruning the arch roses at 
Ocean Drive. 
 
Signage – The wording of the FRSA signs are being amended to remove the mention of donations. 
 

 
Simon Thompson 
 
Gardens Manager 
gardens@frsa.uk 


